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To Whom This May Concern,  
 
The Draft Supplemental Environmental Impact Report for the Valley Title Project (SCH Number 
2021070496) was uploaded onto the website on April 18, 2022. However, there are only the 
Summary Form, the Notice of Availability, and the Initial Study shown on the website.  

 
 
At this time, the City would like to request that all of the documents attached for this project by our 
environmental consultant, including the main Supplemental Environmental Impact Report (EIR) and 
all technical reports, be posted on the website as part of this review as those documents are relevant 
and is part of the materials that all interested parties and reviewing agencies would need to review. 
Without the full materials, the review request to interested parties and reviewing agencies would be 
incomplete.  
 
Best regards, 
Thai-Chau Le 
 
Supervising Planner 
Planning, Building and Code Enforcement  
City of San Jose 
200 East Santa Clara Street 


